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WWW project is going on well!
We planned and started the development of
the different Project results to ensure a
smooth development.

PARTNER'S MEETING IN RZÉSZÓW
From 18 to 19 November, partners  had a meeting in Rzeszów, Poland
with Viva Femina Foundation as host. All the group analized the feedback
from the LTTA regarding each Project Result  and set new deadlines to
keep up with the work. 

Partners have been working together and having different
online meetings to track and control that the work is done.



WWW.WONDERWOMENWORKS.EU
Visit our Linkedin Page

Visit our Facebook Page

FOLLOW US

LTTA IN GRANADA
From 19th to 23rd September, the LTTA was held in
Granada with the coordination of our host Fundación
Docete Omnes and the rest of the partners.

During this LTTA we also record interviews to these participants which will
be included in the Project Result 1. 

Participants for each partner country were involved to give the
consortium a feedback on how each Project Result is planned.
With their direct feedback and perspectives as women with
disabilities who are starting their own entrepreneurship, we
can now imrpove our materials and start working more deeply. 

http://www.wonderwomenworks.eu/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/wonder-women-works/?viewAsMember=true
https://www.facebook.com/Wonder-Women-Works-108847171855758

